
iPad and iPhone Group Report – July 2025 – Mike Swee;ng 

A select group this month with several apologies. The first topic of the day was the changes 
to the Photos app that have occurred over the last year. An outline with examples of the 
changes revealed that we perhaps needed a more in-depth review of the app. This will come 
probably later this year. 

Notes is another app that has been significantly improved with several new and useful 
features. The camera icon in the toolbar has been replaced with a paperclip for a?aching 
files, the ability to sort notes by date, Atle, etc. and to create folders. 

A recent broader issue has been the way in which Apple Mail retains a list of recipients and 
offers them, along with possibiliAes from Contacts, as suggesAons for the recipient of a new 
email. This can result in several lisAngs for an individual. We went through how to Ady the 
list and reduce the confusion this can cause. 

Our next meeAng will be on 26 August 2025 at Enterprise House from 1:30pm. 


